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Website: www.lmpa.org
Email: lmpa.org@verizon.net
Lake Maspenock Preservation Association

Executive Board Meeting Minutes
October 8, 2018
Attending:  Jaime, Patty, Tina, Matt, Sabine, Denise, Mark
Start time:  7:00 pm – Jaime calls the meeting to order.
1. Review and discuss any changes, clarifications or additions to the meeting minutes from September 5, 2018 Meeting.  Vote to accept and post the meeting minutes.
Motion:  Patty
Second:  Tina
Unanimous
2. Finance/Membership update 
$8,645.86 in regular account
$3,863.46 in weed fund

Still having some issues with the bank, hopefully will resolve soon

3. Historic Committee – Allison Palmgren was supposed to join the meeting, Denise will contact her.

4. Extended Draw Down

Spindel Island people will not agree to the drawdown.  They have spoken with Con Comm and DPW.  Dave Gibbs spoke with them, its “too inconvenient” for them.

Discussed LMPA getting removed from Order of Conditions, will need to revisit for next year.
LMPA to write a letter to Con Comm to get on their agenda for next week.  Contents of letter were discussed and Patty took notes to create the letter and send to all for approval.  Tina will send when approved.  Tina will call Con Comm (Don) and try to get LMPA on the agenda for their next meeting.  

Send an email and post on FB and website that the extended draw down had to be stopped.  


Motion to post to FB and Website and email:  Sabine


Second:  Tina


Unanimous

5. Social Committee Update
a. Chili Cookoff – Sandwich boards are out, flyer up on FB and Website, sign up for food was posted.  Matt and Lynn to run squares.  Sabine will follow up with emails to Social Committee for volunteers for set up and clean up.
b. Spring Fling – picked date – APRIL 27th or MAY 4th.  Sabine to check with Hopkinton CC for availability.
6. Park & Rec/Sandy Beach
Sabine to reach out to P&R again for summer recap
7. New Business
a. Xmas gathering – 12/19 at Tina’s

b. Kelly MacDonald – contacted LMPA about drowning concern.
Wants to discuss the right of way into the late, seems the lines have been blurred of where the right of way actually is.  Kelly drafted a letter to Towns of Milford and Hopkinton.  There should be a contingency plan for emergencies, possibly invite Milford and Hopkinton Fire Dept’s to discuss an emergency plan.

c. New Sandwich Boards – Tina to research

8. Next meeting? Monday, November 5, 2018, Tina’s house, 7:00 pm
Motion for adjournment:  Patty
Second:  Tina
Unanimous

End time:  8:44 pm

